BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSION

Regular Meeting
January 26, 1998

The January Regular Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairperson Al Hunter.
Also present for the Planning Commission were Pat Henige, David Hinds, Lisa Murlick,
Mike Kern and David Stewart. Two (2) people were in the audience.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Hinds to approve minutes of the November 24, 1997
Regular Meeting. Motion carried 6-0.

Discussion: Role of Planning Commission in planning process, Importance of
participating in meetings; Policy and Procedures statement for members; Educational

worksheps for members; Land Division Act.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Kern to adjourn at 7:33 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

Lisa Murlick, Secretary
Birch Run Township Planning Commission



